
Hello Baseball Fans, 
 
The Petaluma Leghorns Non-Profit Baseball Club is excited to announce that we are currently looking for T-shirt sponsors 
for the 2nd Annual Hayden Klemenok Memorial Baseball Tournament, set to take place June 12-14, 2025 at our home 
field in Petaluma. Hayden, a Petaluma native who was a longtime member of the Leghorns Organization, passed away 
suddenly in July of 2023. He was a lifelong friend to the Leghorns as well as an athlete and baseball enthusiast, and we 
are honored to organize and host this tournament again in his memory. This tournament is poised to host a minimum of 
500 participants and provides an incredible opportunity to connect with hundreds of potential customers while supporting 
a great cause.  
 
SPONSORSHIP LEVELS 
$6,000 - The Grand Slam (1 available)  

● Prominent/Largest company logo placement on the upper back of the T-shirt 
● Dedicated social media spotlight post thanking your company individually 

 
$3,000 - Home Run (1 available)   

● One per sleeve  
● Spotlight social media post thanking your company individually  

 
$2,000 - Triple 

● Mid-size logo placement on the upper back/center back of the shirt 
● Featured social media post thanking your company 

 
$500 - Double   

● Small logo placement towards the bottom of the T-shirt 
● Featured social media post thanking your company 

 
$200 - Single  

● Company named placement on the lower back of the T-shirt  
● Group social media post thanking your company 

 
Why Sponsor? 
By partnering with the Petaluma Leghorns, your business will gain exposure to hundreds of local families, players and 
visitors over a high-energy weekend of baseball.  This is a chance to showcase your community support while 
boosting your brand visibility. Let’s work together to make the Hayden Klemenok Memorial Baseball Tournament 
an unforgettable tribute to an extraordinary young man. A portion of the t-shirt profits will be given to the Klemenok 
College Foundation that provides a scholarship to a Casa Grande & Petaluma High School baseball athlete. 
 
Custom Amount – Donations Welcome! 
If you’d prefer to donate a custom amount without selecting a sponsorship level, we gratefully welcome any contribution.  
Every dollar helps us honor Hayden and support our players! 
 
Thank you for supporting the Petaluma Leghorns Baseball Club and helping us honor Hayden’s legacy.   
 
Spencer Finkbohner 

4616-(707) 591  Email: sfinkbohner@yahoo.com 
Payment options:  

● Mail a check payable to: Petaluma Leghorns Baseball 2025 Harrison Street, Petaluma, CA 94954 
● Venmo: @Spencer-Finkbohner (Please reference HKMBT and include contact info) 

 
Petaluma Leghorns Baseball inc. is a non-profit organization under internal revenue code section 501(c)(3) our Tax Is 46-2346893 your donation 
may be tax deductible. For your benefit and as required by law, we state that Petaluma Leghorns Baseball Club inc. did not provide any goods or 
services in consideration, in whole or in part for this contribution. 


